MMEA District Report
St. Louis Metro 8 District
[bookmark: _GoBack]All Honor Concert Dates are scheduled, clinicians are in place, and contracts are in process. We are currently in the process of communicating with all the directors and working to find all of the new directors for our district. There has been quite a bit of turnover this year, so this is a priority.
A google form has been created and will be distributed in August. 

